
    

 

 

  

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is Hrittik Bania, and I am currently 

pursuing my postgraduate studies at the Indian Institute of Technology Madras 

(IITM). I am writing to express my deepest gratitude for awarding me the Mukti 

Scholarship this year. 

 This generous financial support has been a tremendous help in covering my 

academic fees and living expenses, including mess charges. It has alleviated a 

significant burden, allowing me to focus wholeheartedly on my studies and 

research. Knowing that organizations like Mukti and sponsors like Anmol Industries 

believe in students like me is incredibly motivating. 

 Your kindness and commitment to empowering education inspire me to work 

harder toward my dreams. With this support, I am confident that I can achieve my 

goals and contribute meaningfully to society in the future. 

 Once again, thank you for your invaluable assistance. I sincerely appreciate your 

trust in me and hope to make you proud with my accomplishments. 

  

Warm regards, 

Hrittik Bania 

Contact - 6295771416  

Indian Institute of Technology Madras (IITM) 

 

Thanksgiving letter to Anmol Industries and Mukti Scholarship

Subject: Heartfelt Gratitude for the Anmol Industries and Mukti

Dear, Anmol Industries and Mukti Scholarship team,




